
01/08/15 
Antelope Elementary Community Council 

Minutes 
 
Attendance:   
Don Beatty  Kathy Chadwick  Lori Collingwood      Kim Valencia 
Tana Horton  Erica Kent       Cassidy Mellor  Liz Hansen   
Patience Freeman   Kathryn Hill   Tiffany Gama  Martie Howell   
Heidi Thornton  Kara Toone     
 
Visitors: 
Beth Johnson  April Tobler 
 

Administrative: 

 Sage Testing Results:  Antelope score was a B.  Principal Beatty covered the Utah Education 
PACE (Prepare, Access, Complete, Economic Success) report card.  The scorecard is on the 
state education web site and parents can access it there. Parents are welcome to come in to 
the office and discuss these results with Mr. Beatty.   

 Teacher response from teachers for classroom supplies.  There has been no requests come in 
yet.  The request was made at the end of term and teachers were busy with grading.  We’ll ask 
them again before our next CC.  Look into getting iPads, mini’s & tablets (3-5/classroom) for 
our 1st Grades to do centers with. 

 Trustlands money that was spent 2013 – 2014:  Most of the $ spent last year was on Math lab 
aides ($27,000.00) and iPads ($28,000.00) for the 5th grade ratio 1:1.  We will probably be 
looking at about $43,000 for use this year.  We need to decide where this money can best 
support our school goals and student proficiency and progress.  Post this information ans ask 
for parent feedback on what they would like to see the $ spent on for this next year. 

 ETI Committee: Working on identifying Antelope electronic needs and budgeting for them. 
Identified so far:  Short Throw Projectors, Dewey Document cameras, iPads,  

 Make assignments for further research regarding where money could benefit 

 C4L survey:  Please encourage the parents to take this Conditions for Learning survey. 

 Resource Officer/Social Worker:  Mr. Beatty is exploring options with the Mayor and other 
principals in this area to work with the city in providing a resource officer to help in the 
schools, monitor attendance issues and interact with students and families of our community 
and in our school. 

  Science suggestions:  An idea that the students could use one time use kits to cover different 
science topics that need to be covered in the curriculum.  We could also check into different 
apps and programs the students could do on the computers and with iPads. 

 Community Testing Canvas:  We could canvas the neighborhoods again with testing info and 
magnets.  CC members agreed to do this.  Kathy will look at getting magnets.  

  
 
Newsletter:      

 February newsletter:  Trustlands $ March newsletter:  Coach Stacie. 

  
 
 
 



 
PTA:    

 Fundraiser of loose change in conjunction with Dr. Seuss and donuts – March 2nd 

 Coach Stacie could use help with the Bike Rodeo – April 17th 
 
Community Council:   

   

  
 
Proposed Meeting schedule: 
 2014 – 2015 Community Council Schedule (4 pm in the library) 
  September 29, 2014   January 8, 2015 
  October 9, 2014   March 12, 2015 
  December 11, 2014   May 14, 2015 
 
 


